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We asked and you responded! The Koognaasewin Project Team wants to send a
huge shoutout to everyone who completed our Community Survey. 

The month-long survey campaign was held online, in-person and by mail-in, and
we’re excited to report that we received over 500 responses!! Most responses were
completed online with 393 responses, but in-person and mail-in surveys
accounted for over 160 responses!  We learned that we have more work to do to
get the word out about the Koognaasewin initiative! 

Approximately 68% of respondents said that they were somewhat familiar or had
little familiarity at all about the child welfare system. You told us you’re keen on us
using social media, email, community meetings/gatherings, info packages and
community mailouts to share information about the project, and most
respondents would welcome online engagement (i.e., via Zoom). Most
respondents who took our survey lived in their community. The survey included
two open-ended questions asking respondents to tell us their thoughts about
what child well-being means to them, and about the child and family services
they are aware of or use in their community or regionally. 



1.Do you know about the
Koognaasewin (Child Well-Being
Law) Initiative?

3. How familar are you with
the Child Welfare system?

4. How would you like to learn
more about the Koognaasewin
Project?
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2. Where have you heard
about the Koognaasewin
Project?



6. What Child and Family Services do you access in your community?

5. What Does Child Well-Being Mean to You?


